OLIVET NAZARENE COLLEGE

– Education with a Christian Purpose

KANKAKEE, ILLINOIS

January 6, 1970

Dr. W. Ralph Thompson Box 341 Concord, Michigan

Dear Dr. Thompson:

I had a letter from Dr. Carter asking about publishing the Constitution of WTS in the Journal. I replied that I thought it would be fine. Do you see any reason why it should not be? It was legally adopted and I see no reason not to publish it. If you see any problem contact Dr. Carter.

I am suggesting February 7 or 14 as a time for the Executive Committee Meeting. I wrote Professor Blackstone that you had suggested Spring Arbor as a meeting place.

You will probably want to send Professor Blackstone a copy of the minutes of the last meeting, the Constitution, and stationery (when available).

Let us see what we can do to promote membership and the paying of dues, also the promotion of the Journal.

Let me know about a time and place for the Executive Committee Meeting. Thanks so much.

Very cordially,

Ralph & Perry

Ralph E. Perry, President Wesleyan Theological Society

REP:1s